
News story: New Blue Belt stakeholder
newsletter published

The Winter 2017-2018 Stakeholder Newsletter provides an update on a number of
recent work projects that are being undertaken as part of the Blue Belt
programme.

The Blue Belt programme is a four year programme (2016 to 2020), delivered by
the Centre for Environment, Fisheries and Aquaculture Science (Cefas) and the
Marine Management Organisation (MMO) with the UK Overseas Territories on
behalf of the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) and the Department for
Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (Defra).

You can sign up to receive the newsletter by e-mail and get more updates
about the work of the programme on Twitter @ukgovbluebelt
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